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◆ The HHS Office of Inspector General (OIG) has posted a request for information from the industry on how it
uses OIG resources and how OIG could improve the value and timeliness of resources and their accessibility and

usability.[1] OIG specifically is asking for feedback on advisory opinions, fraud alerts, special advisory bulletins,
compliance program guidance, frequently asked questions, other compliance guidance and resources, corporate
integrity agreements, the list of excluded individuals/entities, and audits and evaluations.

This document is only available to subscribers. Please log in or purchase access.

Purchase Login
 

Copyright © 2024 by Society of Corporate Compliance and Ethics (SCCE) & Health Care Compliance Association (HCCA). No claim to original US
Government works. All rights reserved. Usage is governed under this website’s .

- 1 -

Terms of Use

https://compliancecosmos.org/report-medicare-compliance-volume-30-number-34-september-27-2021
https://compliancecosmos.org/news-briefs-september-27-2021
https://compliancecosmos.org/#footnotes
https://www.hcca-info.org/Resources/HCCAPublications/ReportonMedicareCompliance.aspx
https://compliancecosmos.org/user/login
https://www.hcca-info.org/terms-use
https://www.hcca-info.org/terms-use

	Report on Medicare Compliance Volume 30, Number 34. September 27, 2021
	News Briefs: September 27, 2021
	This document is only available to subscribers. Please log in or purchase access.



